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| believe the issue of the financial position and capabilities of the Applicant and of its parent entity is of sufficient
significance to the Application to be viewed as a Principal Issue in its own right. Very recent information in the form of a
draft Audit Report by Luton Borough Council's auditors indicates significant weaknesses in its (and by extension the
Applicant's) financial capabilities.



